DAISY Music Braille Project - your financial help is needed to secure the future of music braille

[bookmark: _GoBack]Email sent: 27 November 2019
From Sarah Morley Wilkins, DAISY Music Braille Project Manager


Dear friends,

We’re now ready to welcome further financial contributions to the DAISY Music Braille project so that the sector can secure the agreed vital developments to music braille conversion tools. 

You can contribute whether or not you would use the tools yourself - since your support secures braille resources to blind musicians for the future.

Thanks to commitments already made by DAISY, NLB, ONCE and CNIB we’re looking for a further $284,000 towards a 3-year project costing $350,000. This will result in two reliable and efficient tools to support agencies and end-users needing music braille for education, employment and leisure.
 
If you think your organisation could/should contribute funds to the project and hasn’t already had the funding proposal, please ask me for a copy for your decision-makers, or I can send it directly to them.

Arne and I are both very happy to discuss this further, so please do get in touch if you have any questions.
 
Best regards,
Sarah and Arne

—
Dr. Sarah Morley Wilkins
Project Manager, DAISY Music Braille Project
sarah [at] sarahmorleywilkins [dot] com

https://daisy.org/activities/projects/music-braille/
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